Board Resignation

From: Kathleen Daugherty (kathleen@momnicafe.com)

To: donelias1965@yahoo.com

Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021, 06:01 PM PDT

To: Don Elias, General Manager Rolando de La Torre Daniel Negus Heidi Temko

Dear Don and members of the Board of Directors,

I am writing to let you know that I will need to resign my position as Board member and Board president at the end of October, pending the sale of my house. It has been a pleasure to work with you and be a part of the Board of Directors and I will miss our monthly meetings and energetic discussions. I feel that, as a team, we accomplished a lot and I am sad to have to leave. I am happy to work with you to help transition the new board member(s). Let me know how I can be of support, and thank you for all your help.

Warmly, Kathleen Daugherty

--

Kathleen Daugherty, Momni Cafe Managing Partner/Owner The Key to Your Future; Charters, Coaching, Consulting

"Success is not determined by how many storms we avoided, but by how we danced in the rain!" Marc Johnson